
BOOK DRIVE 
Girl Scout Troop 97677 

is having a book drive for a school in 
Newark that can’t afford books for their 

students.  We are looking for 
Kindergarten and First Grade reading 

levels.  If you would like to donate, 
please place books in the bin outside the 

OPS main office. 

 

 

 

 
The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described 
here is not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell 
Board of Education. 



 


